
Dear George Palazantas 
 
The Physics programme committee have recently collected votes for teacher of the year for the academic year 
of 2014-2015. 
 
We would like to congratulate you as you have been voted as the best first year teacher for the course Calculus 
3 which you gave. 
 
We plan on holding an event were all the voted best teachers of each year give a presentation and the 
audience is able to vote for the overall physics teacher of the year. 
 
We would therefore like to invite you to the teacher of the year ceremony on the 17/11/2015 from 3-5pm in room 
X5111.0022 to give a 15 minute presentation on the subject:The future of teaching science. 
 
The event will comprise of talks from the study associations and the PC, talks by the nominated teachers, a 
question round in which the audience can the ask teachers questions and a voting session. Finally the awards 
will be given and drinks and snacks available afterwards. 
 
A programme will be sent to you in due time. 
 
Please let us know if you are able to attend and talk at this event and congratulations again on your nomination. 
 
Kind regards, 
PC Physics 

 


